Thank you so much for your assistance. I'm awaiting reply from Ørjan Bye at NCIS Norway, who is responsible for the data submitted through ST13, just to make sure that he agrees with the changes made.

## Kind regards

## Ola Røed Bilgrei

PhD Candidate/Focal Point EMCDDA

Department of Substance Use | Norwegian Institute of Public Health

Postal address: PO Box 4404, Nydalen, N-0403 Oslo, Norway

Visiting address: Sandakerveien 24 C, Building B

Tel: (+47) 40612135

www.fhi.no



Fra: Luis Royuela [mailto:Luis.Royuela@emcdda.europa.eu]

Sendt: fredag 18. november 2016 13.20

Til: Bilgrei, Ola Røed <ola.roed.bilgrei@fhi.no>

Emne: Modify Standard table 13

Dear Ola.

I've made the changes in ST13. Please take a look and if you agree just re-submit.

Best regards.

Luis R.

On 17/10/2016 16:22, Bilgrei, Ola Røed wrote:

Dear Luis

I am terribly sorry, but is it possible to reopen this year's ST16 for Norway? I just discovered that the figures have been estimated wrong. Sorry for any inconvenience.

Kind regards

## Ola Røed Bilgrei

PhD Candidate

Department of Substance Use | Norwegian Institute of Public Health

Postal address: PO Box 4404, Nydalen, N-0403 Oslo, Norway

Visiting address: Sandakerveien 24 C. Building B

Tel: (+47) 40612135

www.fhi.no

